
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club board meeting 

02/12/2018 
 

Those in attendance were:  Kim McIntyre, Krystin Gentry, Kaci Abernathy, Becky Strunk, Wes Brasher, 

Christi Robinson, Casandra Maudsley, Janet Wilson, Eric & Susan Womack, Amy Harper, Rick Janss, 

Glenn Ingram, and Jim Copeland. 

 

Treasurer’s report was given out by Christi Robinson: 

 

 General fund:  $9,282.85 

 Dasche for the Stache:  $2,486.62 

Etowah Heroes:  $1,876.38 

Kids’ Running Account:  $958.75 

Trail Account:  $7,140.92 

Apparel Account:  $0.00 

Equipment Account:  $0.00 

City of Champions ½ Marathon:  $4,020.96 

 

Discussed disbursement of funds:  Rock-n-Run account to disburse ½ to Never Surrender and ½ 

to Etowah County Cancer Center.  Dasche to disburse to Etowah County Cancer Center.   

 

GRC Banquet: 

Very good response.  Plan to keep same for next year.   

 

Divisions 

Equipment:  Eric Womack handed out picture of possible new blue arch to be ordered from 

WalMart at cost of $516 – was voted yes on by Glenn and Kim.  Discussed possibility of using 

feathered flags as mile markers.   

 

Miles club:  Nothing to report.    

 

Rookie:  Nothing to report.  

 

Womens’ Division:  Run4Love went great.   

 

Kids Division:  Want to put a flyer re: the Summer running program in the Kidz Bolt bags.  

 

Trail:  Need volunteers, flags, sponsors, and a campaign.     

 

Socials:   Nothing to report.  

 

Grand Prix:  Nothing to report.     

 



Apparel:  Nothing to report.       

 

Membership:  Nothing to report.  

 

Website:  Wes is working on revamping the website and the domain.  Looking at using 

wordpress.com at an approx. cost of $1,000.  Email Wes with items to go on website 

wes_brasher@yahoo.com 

Membership:  Amy Harper – Wants to set up membership table at each race with membership 

cards.   

 

 

Miscellaneous: 

GRC headquarters – Rick talked to Shane @ City of Gadsden re: location at 220 Locust Street 

near 210 at the Tracks.   

Quarterly newsletter – still a work in progress. If you have items, email them in. 

Each race will have its own Square.       

GRC to be at 1st Friday in March on Broad Street promoting Kidz Bolt, ½ marathon, Membership, 

Trail run, Dashe, anyone can promote/set up there. 

Etowah Heroes – need 1 club member to run the apparel table and 1 @ the water station. 

Remind app -  This has worked well with the Womens’ Division.  Will now set one up for entire 

club. 

Run4Glory – early signup by 3/31 is $15, afterwards it’s $20 – to be held on July 28th  

 

 

Next meeting to be held on Tuesday, March 13. 
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